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Comments: I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the up-grades to the range management guidelines. As a

frequent visitor to the National Forests in the western states, I am  concerned with the degradation of the natural

habitat - particularly native plants and water sources. Wildlife within National Forests must not be pushed aside

by herds of cattle and sheep. 

 

As revisions to guidelines are made, take the opportunity to consider and give approprite weight to the reasons

for the original creation of our National Forests.


